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Our progress up to this point has been gaining access to the epics site for development purposes with the help of one of our clients (Adam). Additionally understanding and setup of Trello was completed in order to stay on top of tasks and stay organized through the semester. Finally, our page on the epics website was created and modified to show information like what the project we’re doing is and the team members involved in this project.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As for future progress we plan to begin meeting with the webmaster and learning how to use the site and then moving towards working on the template that will allow for all teams to have a standard method of reporting work.
